
Grant Application Request From Sheriff 

 

 The Sheriff is requesting to make an application to the U.S. Department of 

Justice FY2017 Competitive Grant Announcement for a Body Worn Camera Policy 

and Implementation Program.  

 The grant is due February 16, 2017 with awards to be announced in the 

summer of 2017.  

 Law enforcement agencies across the country are using body worn cameras 

as a promising tool to improve law enforcement interactions with the public. The 

intent of the DOJ program is to help agencies develop, implement, and evaluate 

body worn cameras.  

 The grant funds will be used to acquire at least fifty (50) body worn 

cameras for the Sheriff’s Deputies.  


